Neah-Kah-Nie School District 56

504 North Third Avenue e PO box 28, Rockaway Beach, OR 97136
(503) 355.2222 e Fax (503) 355-3434

Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018

To: School Board

From: Mark Sybouts, Business Manager ﬁf@%
RE:  Bid award Vehicle Storage Building Project

The District advertised bids for the Vehicle Storage Building Project on September 19, 2018 in
the Headlight Herald.

The District sent bid documents to four contractors and one plan center.

On October 1, 2018 at 2p.m. one bid was received from O’'Brien & Company in the amount of
$296,642.80.

If the Board wishes to award this contract, it will require an additional $200,000 transfer from the
General Fund to the Capital Projects — Building/Facilities Fund to cover the addition cost for this
bid amount. If the Board does not want to award this contract, the Board should reject all bids.
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